[image: New STARS logo.png]
Register now !! www.stars.tfl.gov.uk    
The new STARS online site is now up and running.  If you want your school to benefit from the many free initiatives and support from TfL, or you have road safety issues that you would like addressed near your school, or if you are planning school expansions or changes, please register now and find out how this helps your School Improvement and links with Ofsted.  
Check out the fantastic features and resources available for free.
Don’t miss out!  Last year London had a record year with 1550 schools registering travel plans, 64  Haringey Schools receiving their STAR award, 20 Gold 14 Silver and 30 bronze see attached Wall of Fame  
Winners: We are also very proud that Stamford Hill Primary was awarded Top School in North London Region, Rhodes Avenue School – Top School for scooting  with 28% arriving on scooters and Crowland Primary Top Walking school using their  Walking Zone Map and school song (external link) to promote and improve the health and safety at their school by reducing number of cars coming to site.
Training to navigate this new site will be announced on the next Schools Bulletin and sent out to all schools by post.

Small Grants for Schools £££££££
This application for small grants to increase active, safe travel in your schools will be in the post next week.  Only accredited schools can apply for this money. Last 

Hari Bear’s Big Adventure

[image: IMG_0504.JPG]What an amazing October we had for International  Walk to School Month
We walking between 46 schools, Hari Bear met 719 big and little people, between schools we walked 27.3 miles and in total everyone walked 915 miles, if we had all driven, that would have created 514.6 tonnes of CO2  carbon dioxide.

If you took part and would like a short presentation from your walk, please contact Wendy, the whole borough presentation should be available soon on our web page School Journeys.
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Do you want to continue your own school’s Hari Bear adventure?
Email now for this free cuddly resource. Wendy.thorogood@haringey.gov.uk 
Together we can make a difference to Haringey’s air pollution by promoting active travel 

Air Pollution Lessons
We have a new team member delivering assemblies and lessons in schools . Please contact Ishen.steward-dowding@haringey.gov.uk  to book a free lesson or assembly

Cycle Training
Book your cycle training for your pupils by contact www.cyclinginstructor.com  
Make sure your pupils have access to this life saving skill.  
We have commissioned Cycling Instructor to deliver this for all children over the age of 9.  It is also available to all secondary schools in the borough.  Don’t let them miss out on this TfL funded experience.
Contact us:   020 8489 5351    or email Smarter.travel@haringey.gov.uk if you have any further questions or need assistance.
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